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KIDS CLEAN UP AS FERRY COMPANY ANNOUNCES ‘KIDS GO FREE’
Mums and Dads take a break as the kids prove why they should sail for free!

Mums and Dads, prepare to become very popular as leading ferry company Stena Line announces that kids go free* every day and on every sailing on their Dublin Port/Dun Laoghaire – Holyhead, Rosslare – Fishguard and Rosslare – Cherbourg routes, when you book at least seven days in advance and before June 30 for travel by car until January 30, 2015. 

“We are delighted to announce the return of our Kids Go Free offer which enables families to get away for less,” explained Diane Poole OBE, Stena Line’s Head of PR and Communications, “not having to worry about the cost of travel for the children means there is more money to spend on having fun and children get an adventure onboard a ferry to tell all their friends about.”

The budget-busting kids go free promise from Stena Line gets even better once onboard.

Diane continued:  “Holidaymakers can also look forward to no baggage restrictions or charges so you can bring all the comforts of home and no long queues at check-in.  Throughout the summer months some of our sailings have free kids entertainment available ensuring they will always have something to do during their trip.  As well as that, we have a great kid’s play area, free WiFi and you can even watch a free blockbuster film.  We also offer fabulous dining options including a great-value family meal deal for two adults and three children for €30*, plus there is up to 50% off hundreds of quality lines compared to the High street in the onboard shop. 
                
“So with a fantastic onboard experience to look forward to as well as fantastic savings, make sure you book your car travel by June 30 to avail of our Kids Go Free offer,” Diane added. 

For more information or to book click on www.stenaline.ie/kids, call 01 204 7777 or visit your local travel agent. 

* Subject to availability. Terms and conditions apply.  See online for further details.
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MEDIA ENQUIRIES:  For further information, please contact Fiona Brown of Duffy Rafferty Communications on 028 9073 0880.

